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Commissioner Nathan Boyles to host Town Hall Meeting (North Okaloosa Planning Study) 

Okaloosa County, Florida – Okaloosa County Commissioner Nathan Boyles (District 3), will host a Town 

Hall meeting on Tuesday, April 2, 2024, at Baker School gymnasium, located at 1369 14th Street Baker, 

FL 32531, related to the ongoing North Okaloosa County Planning Study. The meeting will begin at 6 

p.m. 

The purpose of the meeting is to listen to concerns from residents, dispel any existing misinformation 

about the study and to discuss how the County and residents of north Okaloosa County will work 

together to preserve agricultural and rural traditions while responding responsibly to any future growth. 

“This is an important issue for north Okaloosa residents and I look forward to listening to their concerns 

and gathering feedback,” said Commissioner Boyles. 

The meeting is open to the public and members of the media. It will be streamed live on the Okaloosa 

Board of County Commissioners Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/OkaloosaCounty/. 

Information about the north Okaloosa County Planning Study can be found at https://www.inspire-

engagement.com/north-okaloosa-plan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

### 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICER NICK TOMECEK AT 850.651.7321 

NTOMECEK@MYOKALOOSA.COM 
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